
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

LEPROSY MISSION MONEY BOX HOLDERS 
 
Now that church has resumed I plan to collect 
this year’s moneybox contents. 
 
Please take your money to the church when able (it can be left in my Pigeon 
hole or left at the office).  Should you be unable to do this, please contact me 
and I’ll arrange to pick it up sometime soon.  
 
Next month there will be a new Catalogue from Leprosy Mission, which will 
have the Christmas cards and gifts plus the usual items.  I will once again give 
folk the opportunity to order through me as this saves on postage. 
 
Thank you for supporting The Leprosy Mission  
Elaine Manson -  Phone:   8382 7242 
 

 

CHURCH CHAIR CLEANING...........CAN YOU HELP? 
  

A little help would be greatly appreciated on Friday mornings, just to 

wipe/sanitize the chairs (seat & back) in the Worship area....an easy 

job! 

 

Since Sunday Worship has resumed.....this is now an added duty to 

the regular weekly church clean. 

  

If you are able to assist, any Friday morning, for 1/2 hour – 1 hour, 

between 9am –11am.....maybe once a month or as available, on a 

roster, please contact 

Judy Beames H: 8322 0892....Mob: 0402 249 324 

 

Thank you. 

  

 



 

BOOKING ARRANGEMENTS FOR SUNDAY SERVICE: 
 

Tickets for the upcoming service can be booked through Humanitix 

from 3pm on Sunday, until 11 am on Friday.   

 

Rather than having a different hyperlink each week, please Google 

Humanitix, click on “events”, and in the box that says “search events” 

type in” The Vines Uniting Church”.  The event will then appear for you 

to click on and book your tickets.   I hope this is easier! 

   

There’s no need to print tickets, just book and the Church will receive 

records ready for Sunday and fill in your phone number if possible.    

 

If you NEED HELP with booking, please contact  

Colleen - H:  7220 7383  M:  0430 646 844 

or Judy – H:  8322 0892 M: 0402 249 324 

 

Please: 

“Do not attend the Sunday Service if you are at all unwell.” 

 

Should you need TO CANCEL your tickets, please let Colleen or Judy 

know by 4 pm on Thursday 3rd September, (unless there are unexpected 

circumstances). 

 

There are 18 tickets left for Sunday 30th August 

if you’d like to attend. 


